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1 February 2024 
To: Metro Communities and Haulers 
Subject: Update on RMMSD Phase 2 construction project 
 
RMMSD is at the end of the design process of the project 
and beginning the construction process.  A bid ad was in the 
Wausau Daily Herald on 30 January and will be on 6 
February to let contractors know we are accepting bids. 
 
So far, the project is on schedule and we will finalize the 
amount we intend to borrow from the Clean Water Fund 
after the contract is signed. 
 
Here is a list of important upcoming dates: 
 
8 February 10:00 am – pre-bid meeting.  This is a mandatory 
meeting for people that want to bid on the project.  We will 
have an overview of the project and people can tour the site.  
The meeting will be held here at the Metro.  All are welcome 
to attend in person. 
 
13 February – Commissioner Board meeting here at the 
Metro, agenda will go out Wednesday before the meeting. 
 
5 March – Bid opening will be done electronically online at 
2:00 pm. 
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12 March – Commissioner Board meeting and 
Commissioners will discuss bids and possibly award the 
contract at this meeting. 
 
Construction is planned to commence in May 2024 and  
continue for two years. 
 
RMMSD is also working on improved meeting equipment 
so the attendees who Zoom in to Commissioner Board 
meetings can hear/see the Commissioners and the 
Commissioners can see/hear the people on Zoom. 
 
Any questions, comments or concerns can be directed to 
Eric Donaldson at eric.rmmsd@ribmountainmetro.com or 
715-359-7852 
 
These updates will be emailed/mailed out to the 
communities and haulers every two or three months, 
perhaps more frequently at the beginning of the 
construction process. 
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